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My Chas J G Doherty
817 Faile Street
Bronx New York City N XY

Dear Mr Doherty:

The writer read with interest your letter
of Mareh 17th to the press with reference to the
claims of an alleged member of the Booth family.

You will undoubtedly be much interested
in a series of stories now running in The Dearborn
Independent, copies of which are being sent you
herewith. As the other stories are published, they
will be forwarded also. We have gone into these
myths quite carefully and the writer would appreciate
very much hearing from you after you have recad them.

Very truly yours

THE DEARBORN PUBLISHING CO
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